
READING HIGH SCHOOL 
CELL PHONE POLICY 

2024-2025 School Year
POLICY
Cell phones and all other personal 
electronic devices are not permitted 
to be used during the school day.  
Upon entering the building, students 
will be required to place his/her 
electronic device in the secured 
designated slot in the office area 
foyer.  Devices will remain in the 
designated slot for the duration of 
the day.  Upon dismissal from 
school, students may retrieve his/her 
device from the designated slot to 
take it home.

WHY?

● Increase Student 
Engagement

● Increase Social 
Interaction

● Increase Student 
Learning

● Decrease 
Distractions

● Decrease Discipline
● Increase Safety

CONSEQUENCES
In the event that a student 
violates this policy, his/her device 
will be placed in the office for the 
remainder of the day.  
Additionally, the student will 
receive a minor disciplinary 
write-up with consequences per 
the code of conduct.  A second 
offense will be considered a 
major disciplinary offense with 
consequences per the code of 
conduct.  Repeated infractions 
will continue to follow the code of 
conduct.


